

INTERNATIONAL INDIAN PUBLIC SCHOOL - RIYADH

REF: IIPS/PRL/25-26/66

18 September 2025

Holiday - Saudi National Day

Dear Parents, Students and Staff,

Greetings from International Indian Public School.

As we approach the 95th Anniversary of the unification of the kingdom of Saudi Arabia, on behalf of International Indian Public School, Riyadh, we extend heartiest greetings to the rulers, citizens and residents of this great nation.

On account of the Saudi National Day Celebrations, the school will remain closed on

Tuesday, 23 September 2025.

MB

We wish you a Happy Saudi National Day!!

Best regards,

M Arshad Ali Khan Principal In-Charge